
FINAL YARD WASTE PICKUP FOR 2018 

The City will conduct the final Yard Waste collection for 

2018, on Thursday, October 18th 

All materials for collection shall be placed at the 
edge of the street no later than 8:00 AM on 

Thursday, October 18th and no sooner than 
the weekend before the scheduled collection. 
 

Also, please note that all items placed at the curb for 

pickup must be placed away from trees, street signs, 

power poles, mailboxes or any object that would make it 

difficult for the equipment operator to pick up at your 

location. 

This will be a City wide pickup of eligible yard waste as stated in the Yard Waste 

Collection Policy as adopted by the City Council on March 11, 2014.  A complete 

copy of the policy may be picked up at City Hall during regular business hours, and 

can also be viewed at City Hall and on the City of Reading website at 

http:/www.reading.mi.us.    The pickup schedule dates all state weather 

permitting so please listen to WCSR 92.1 FM or watch Facebook for any weather 

updates and possible delays in pickup. 

Any questions please call City Hall 517-283-2604 Monday-Thursday between  

8am -12pm and 1pm -5pm.  


